
Expana regularly solicits feedback from stakeholders to ensure that our coverage reflects current trading conditions and 
practices. To improve market transparency and provide meaningful information, Expana is requesting feedback on the 
following proposed changes to its Mexican Beef reporting methodology: 

The following new items are proposed for inclusion in the Mexican Export Beef market report to be added: 

Stakeholders can provide input on the proposed changes during a comment period, which will take place from 
November 22, 2024, to December 6, 2024. Remarks will be published on Expana’s market reporting methodology page at 
www.expanamarkets.com/our-methodology will be amended to reflect these changes.

Following the review period, Expana’s Mexican Beef Market methodology will be updated to include the changes, with 
intended coverage beginning on December 9, 2024.

For more information or to submit a comment, please email Jaime Almeida at jaime.almeida@expanamarkets.com or 
Bill Smith at bill.smith@expanamarkets.com. 

Mexican beef export market change notice

Posted: November 22, 2024

Item Reason

167A 4 Knuckle, Pld
168 3 Inside Round
184 3 Top Sirloin Butt, Bnls

These cuts are proposed for inclusion due to increased demand in the Mexican market, 
providing consistent and sufficient information for accurate pricing and coverage, 
following established methodologies.
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